
Town of Niagara 

Office of the Clerk 

Notice of Voting Equipment Audit 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 7.08 and the Help 

America Vote Act of 2002 (52 U.S.C. § 21081, the Town of Niagara will conduct a 

voting system audit on Monday, November 23, 2020 at 9:00 AM  at Niagara Town 

Hall located at W6889 US Hwy 8, Niagara, WI.  The reporting unit to be audited is 

the Town of Niagara, ward 1, which utilizes the Sequoia Voting - AVC Edge with 

VeriVote Printer DRE system voting system.  The reporting unit and contests were 

randomly selected by the Wisconsin Elections Commission for the following 

offices: 

i.President/Vice President  

ii.Representative to Congress, District 8 

iii.State Senate, District 12 

iv.Representative to the Assembly, District 36 


